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METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2001-0407

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council will hold a public hearing in the Council Chambers on the 10th Floor of the King County Courthouse (516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA) on Monday November 4, 2002, beginning at 1:30 PM.  The purpose of this public hearing is to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2001-0407.
SUMMARY

Proposed Ordinance 2001-0407 recommends the adoption of the 2002 space plan update, which is a subelement of the King County Comprehensive Plan.  The plan is an update to the King County Comprehensive Plan which is a requirement of the Washington State Growth Management Act.  The Growth Management Act requires the county’s comprehensive plan to be amended only once each year except for amendments including those to the capital facilities element of the comprehensive plan that occur in conjunction with adoption of the county budget.  

The 2002 county space plan consists of space standards, current and future space needs, county facility development policy framework, previously adopted county facility master plans and the annual county facility planning work.  Also included in the proposed Ordinance is an updated policy matrix indicating the transition of policies since 1993 and a guideline document entitled “A template for Space Planning: Recommendation from the King County Space and Facilities Peer Review Panel December 2000”.

A copy of Proposed Ordinance 2001-0407 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room W1025, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA 98104.  It is available on the Internet at: http://www.metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.

Dated at Seattle, Washington, this 3rd day of October, 2002.
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